





This week at Lamb of God + December 13, 2020 Advent Service (12/2) -20 Advent Service (12/9) - 16 Worship Attendance (12/6)- 65

Sunday	10:00 am	Worship Service In person & Live Streaming
Monday	1:00 pm 6:00 pm	Woman's Bible Study In person or Zoom Council Meeting
Tuesday	10:00 am	Quilters
Wednesday	10:00 am 7:00 pm	Bible Study on Matthew In person or Zoom Advent Service



ALTAR FLOWERS



The flowers on the Altar this morning were given to the glory of God, from Art & Nancy Walter, in memory of their father's birthday.

BIBLE STUDIES

Join us either in person or through ZOOM. Please email the Church Office to ensure you receive the Zoom invitation.

- Monday at 1:00 pm—Women's Study on Haggai, Zechariah, Malachi
- Wednesday at 10:00 am the Life-Light Bible Study-Gospel of Matthew
- Wednesday at 7:00 pm New—Joseph: Carpenter of Steel—Will resume on December 30, 2020

FLOWER CHART

The Flower Chart for 2021 is up in the Fellowship Hall. If you would like to sponsor a Sunday morning's Altar Flowers, please sign your name next to the week that you would like to have. Altar Flowers are \$30.00 for the two vases.

OFFERING ENVELOPES

Your offering envelopes for 2021 are on a table in the fellowship hall. Please do not use until January, 2021. Thank you.

THE MITTEN TREE

The Mitten Tree has been taken down. Thank you to everyone who donated There were 56 hats, 68 pairs of gloves, 4 scarfs, 6 pair of socks, 1 pair of slippers, 1 large bag of yarn. Thank you again. The items were donated to the *Old Newsboys of Flint*.

TOYS FOR TOTS

We will be collecting toys to benefit the Toys For Tots program which is coordinated by the Marines. Boxes have been placed at

the main entrance and in the Fellowship Hall and your help is needed to make Christmas a little merrier by children finding gifts under what other wise might have been an empty tree or at least one with few presents. This is but one way to demonstrate Christian caring thru collecting toys and partnering with the Toys for Tots program that identifies specific children an

Tots program that identifies specific children and distributes them to those in need. Let's fill the boxes!!! The last day for Toys for Tots will be Thursday, December 17th.

CONFIRMATION PROGRAM

Our Confirmation Program will start in January 2021 It is open for any child who is in the 7th grade up until the 12th grade who is not yet a member of Lamb of God, but would like to be. Right now we are looking at holding the classes both live in the Fellowship Hall with everyone socially distanced with face masks as well as on Zoom for those leery of the Virus. We need a count of how many kids are interested so we can order books. We plan on including activities, service projects as soon as it is safe to do so regarding the Virus. We also want to involve the kids as Worship Assistants on Sunday morning. Please contact Pastor Mark or the Church Office for more information.



1 Thessalonians 5:18 – "Give thanks in all circumstances; for this is the will of God in Christ Jesus for you." Christians express their thanks to God in many ways: in prayer, in giving to the Lord's work, in acts of service to others, and in faithful living in their daily callings. Everything we do to honor God in our lives is a means of returning thanks for the Lord's many gifts to us.

<u>Website:</u> lambofgodlutheranflint.com <u>E-Mail address:</u> lambofgodflint@gmail.com

PHONE A FRIEND.

Our Homebound members and those who are in Care Facilities love to have a call from their friends at Lamb of God. Please consider calling those you know.



Please fulfill your obligation as a member to support the ministry that is still on-going despite the restrictions imposed concerning public worship. Please mail in your offering, give on-line at our website, or drop your offering envelope off in the lobby in the offering box across from the Church Office Monday – Friday 9 am-1 pm.

THRIVENT MEMBERS

If you are a Thrivent Financial member, you are able to apply for Thrivent Cards twice a year, to use for Outreach-such as helping with the Franklin Avenue Mission Food Pantry.

Each member is able to apply for two cards a year—which will end in December and you can re apply in January of 2021. If you have not applied to use your Thrivent Cards—now is the time.

For more information see Susan Pretznow or Bonnie Petee.

We will be sponsoring a Blood Drive on Friday January 15, 2021

from
am until
pm.

RED CROSS
BLOOD
DRIVE



Franklin Ave Mission (FAM) December:



• FOOD BANK: Ornaments at \$5= 30 meals or \$10 = 60 Meals Donations are needed to purchase items for the Food pantry. We often get meat, cheese & canned items from their pantry. They also give out food, if someone in the community is in need. Drop off your donations at the donation box display. Make checks to Food Bank of Eastern Michigan. Envelopes available.



VOLUNTEERS NEEDED AT MERCY HOUSE.

Volunteer your time in a variety of ways. Play with the kids, help kids with homework. Be a mentor to the moms. If you are interested in volunteering contact Rachel at rachels@franklinavemission.org



